Acevedo, Megan

From: Lia Nelson <Lia@northpointeureka.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 11:30 AM

To: Acevedo, Megan; Annje Dodd, PhD P.E.

Cc: Aria Cox

Subject: RE: Revised Phase | ESA for North Wind Apps No. 17447
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hi Megan,

The heights of the buildings are as follows:
- Existing 2-story office building: 33.5 feet
- Existing 1-story building: 18.25 feet
- Existing chip silo: #80 feet
- Proposed modular manufacturing and storage structures: 9.5 feet
- Proposed warehouse building: Maximum height of 48 feet

I’m working today to send you the other items you and Annje discussed on Monday. | may give you a call for clarification
if I need.

Hope you are doing well after that wild quake yesterday
Cheers,

Lia Nelson
Environmental Planner il
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From: Acevedo, Megan <macevedo@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 4:32 PM

To: Annje Dodd, PhD P.E. <Annje@northpointeureka.com>; Lia Nelson <Lia@northpointeureka.com>
Cc: Aria Cox <aria@evergreenbusiness.us>

Subject: RE: Revised Phase | ESA for North Wind Apps No. 17447



